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October 1, 2010

On September 30”‘, 2010 at the Smoke House in N’dilo, the Review Board staff facilitated an
Information Session where the developer, TNR Gold Corp. Ltd, presented it’s exploration
project for Moose Property to the public and parties of this environmental assessment.

Also at this session, the October 22™ public hearing was discussed and parties were instructed
to prepare any presentation they expect to present, and submit it to the Review Board by
October 15", An agenda of the hearing with times and order of presentation will be posted in
the coming weeks. If party representative were not at the Information Session and wish to
present at the public hearing please conatct the Review Board as soon as possible.

If you have any questions pertaining to this environmental assessment please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Regards,

Nicole Spencer
EAO
Mackenzie Valley Review Board

nspencer@reviewboard.ca




